Dear Partner,
Warm greetings from SGH Warsaw School of Economics!
We are about to prepare the information for our selection process and I would like to discuss with you how many semester places will you be able to offer SGH students on Undergraduate and Graduate level in 2022 - 2023 academic year.
Here are some useful SGH links for your reference:
Website for exchange students
Fact Sheet 2021-22
Promo materials
Photos
If you are not the person responsible for the slots negotiations, could you be so kind to forward this e-mail to the right person.
Thank you very much for your continuous support and looking forward to your reply.

Best Regards,
Nadiya

Nadiya Skyba, MA
Outgoing Students Officer
Bilateral agreements, PIM exchange,
Erasmus+ KA107, Freemovers,
CEMS MIM (without scholarship)
[image: cid:image003.png@01D7DD2F.7C458050]
[bookmark: _GoBack]Warsaw School of Economics
International Centre
al. Niepodległości 162, 02-554 Warsaw, Poland
tel.: +48 22 564 9760
nskyba@sgh.waw.pl
www.sgh.waw.pl/international
[image: cid:image002.png@01D6BE8C.35870BB0]

image2.png
- Erasmus+




image1.png
SGH




